



## **ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT**

Michael G. Lewis Director of Public Works / City Engineer 414/302-8360 414/302-8366 (Fax)

> City Hall 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

> > www.westalliswi.gov mlewis@westalliswi.gov

## Memorandum

TO:

Gary Barczak, Chair, Board of Public Works

Michael Czaplewski, First District Martin Weigel, Second District Daniel Roadt, Fourth District James Sengstock, Fifth District

FROM:

Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer

DATE:

October 17, 2011

RE:

Communication from Director of Public Works/City Engineer regarding status update on the Cross-Town Bike Trail from the

Director of Public Works/City Engineer

With the help of Peter Daniels, I want to briefly update the Board on the status of the bike trail. Even though we have a tentative agreement with WE Energies, we still have a way to go with the Railroad. There are some funding issues and maintenance issues to remind the Board about too.